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MINUTES of an Extraordinary General Meeting of the 20-Ghost Club.

Held at 10.30am on Saturday, 9th October 2004 at

 Langrish House, Langrish, near Petersfield, GU32 1RN



	PRESENT
	
	

	
	Tim Forrest

Andy Butcher



Nigel Hughes  



Tony Dyas

Strone Macpherson


John Marsh



Jimmy Valentine 


Susie Forrest, 

John O’Dowd 
	Chairman

Committee

Committee

Committee

Committee

Committee

Committee

Secretary to the Committee

(co-opted for the meeting)

	
	
	

	
	Plus 40 other members and friends
	

	
	
	

	Apologies
	Amongst the apologies for absence were those from Lord Elgin, John Kennedy, John Stuttard and Malcolm Johns. 

	Purpose

Proposed Constitution

The Resolution


	The Chairman opened the meeting with an explanation of why the Committee had decided it was necessary to change the Club into a company limited by guarantee. This was so as to provide protection to the Club and thereby the Members against an unexpected and therefore possibly uninsured liability. At present members had unlimited liability for such an event whereas if the club became a company limited by guarantee the maximum liability per member would be the guarantee amount of £10.00.

It was explained that if approved, applications would be sent out to all members to invite them to join the 20 Ghost Club Limited and that all new members would automatically join the new Company.

The purpose of the Extraordinary General Meeting was therefore to consider and if thought appropriate, pass a resoltion to proceed with transfer and take all steps necessary to implement this resolution to achieve start up on 1st November 2004..

The Chairman then invited Mr John O’Dowd to present the proposed constitution for the club organisation and said that the new Company had now been set up. Tim Forrest and Jimmy Valentine were the first Directors of the new Club and Tony Dyas was the Company Secretary & Treasurer. Existing members of the Committee continue to serve in the interim until a full Board of Directors and officials would be elected at the first AGM on 25th February 2005. All members were encouraged to consider standing.  A Chairman of the Board would subsequently be chosen by those elected. 

Following a number of questions and answers the following resolution was proposed by David Robson and seconded by Peter Phillips.

“IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED that the Club do transfer its assets, engagements and functions to a company with liability limited by guarantee of the members and the Committee is hereby authorised to take all steps to implement this resolution”.

This motion was passed unanimously. A vote of thanks to John O’Dowd and the Committee for establishing the new Company so efficiently was then given. There being no other business the meeting closed at 11.15am.
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